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Note from Interim Acting CAO:
The Administration Agreements have been amended and signed locally. The amendment was to the Maximum Household Income Level 2009 chart for use in the Homeownership and Northern components of the AHP Extension. The maximum household income level in the Manitoulin-Sudbury DSSAB's jurisdiction has been corrected to show it as being $57,700. The amended agreements have been delivered to the Ministry for their signatures as of August 11. 





